







Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.G.
You mean many will prefer to move to Michoud? B 

Ed Buckbee
Translation
 Sorry, I’m too busy here. B






















Ed Buckbee
Translation
Central Planning—Please place this item on agenda for Man Council Meetg. 21 Sept. B







Gorman – You mean many will prefer to move to Michoud? B

Sorry, I’m too busy here. B




Ed Buckbee
Translation
K.H. 
Management Council has turned down use of FY 62 funds for NEW GRAND HAVEN! B







Ed Buckbee
Translation
I’d like to hear more about this myself, Shelton, RPD tied in? B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
These ones (b) and (h). 







Ed Buckbee
Translation
O.L. (Please take up with Shepard) Then why in h… don’t we get moving??? B




Ed Buckbee
Translation
Chris A 
Would like to provide a few inputs myself before you finalize talk. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
(See also my remarks on Holmes’ reply to our 4-1-1 comments) 







Ed Buckbee
Translation
Heck, I don’t know what the moon is like! Never been there! B




Ed Buckbee
Translation
Yes, by me B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Note: 
I objected at tying up Geissler, Haeussermann and Hoelzer for organization of panels. But I do no object at MSFC sending speakers. B







Ed Buckbee
Translation
So, what happens to the $1.0M approved for this program?? B





























































Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.W. 
This means a 25% probability that 1 engine in the SIC will go rough!! Absolutely unacceptable! What do you suggest to do? B







Ed Buckbee
Translation
He said this. I made no comment (just shook my head)

Ed Buckbee
Translation
O.K. I’ll sign it. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
BALONEY B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.G.
Lange informed me in writing today, that Holmes had approved NAA’s final fee offer. I forgot what the amount was. Please verify. B (I think it was 6.5% on 300M level of effort)

Ed Buckbee
Translation
See attachment (just found it)

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Suggest Fichtner brief our negotiating team on this! (He has latest dope)

Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.G. All of ‘em? What’s Siepert’s reaction to that? B




Let’s take that and have a ball!

G.G. – We’ve sent them a thank you note haven’t we? B










He said this. I made no comment, just shook my head. Ok, I’ll sign it.

H.G. – Lange informed me in writing today, that Holmes had approved NAA’s final fee. I forgot what the amount was. Please verify. B (I think it was 6.5% on 300M level of effort)

(See attachment, just found it)

H.G. All of ‘em? What’s Siepert’s reaction to that? B

Suggest Fichtner brief our negotiating team on this (he has latest dope) B










K.H. – What’s the problem? I thought DAC had that one licked! B







Ed Buckbee
Translation
Francis Evans 
Please give it to me at your convenience. B










O.L. The problem is getting red hot!! B

O.L. – Request a joint SAT/ASTR briefing on status of IBM “slice” contract (if you prefer: in writing , 2 pages or so) B




And theirs, I hope (to me) B

Let’s discuss at next staff meeting. B

Who would pay?? B




WM – haven’t seen the last 2 either! Please arrange. B

Dr. Stuhlinger – for info B







Ed Buckbee
Translation
O.K. go ahead. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
E.S. 
I think it would be wise to first see how the Centaur issue will be resolved. It will have much bearing on all this. Will be glad to brief you on overall situation. B




Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.W. 
Agree. Please lay on with Bonnie B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
That’s an inhuman goof! B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Oswald Lange 
If need to know must be formally established to enable companies to discuss these secrets with one another, how about our family of Saturn Stage contractors?? B







Ed Buckbee
Translation
I’ll call him tomorrow. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Harry G, 
Suggestions? Lange complains about the same thing. See his NOTES 9-24. B










Ed Buckbee
Translation
I presume this principle will also be used on the C-5 dynamic test stand? B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
I think it’ll wreck the Apollo program. I’ll call Gilruth again about it. He was lukewarm to the whole idea a few days ago. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Couldn’t agree more! B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
E.G. 
I thought you had tried but were unable to reach agreement with Dr. Krause over some trivial matter involving his scientific file index. I would be quite in favor of such a transfer. Have you discussed it with Willy Mrazek? B






















Ed Buckbee
Translation
O.K. Let’s do that. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.H.K. 
Let’s discuss this in view of the new turn of events discuss 24 Sept. B




Can’t P &C have this extended further then 60 days? Nobody can push congress to act faster! B

RUSH
 
Bonnie – Please lay on a meeting in my office with Mr. Grau & Kuers tomorrow 9/25. B







Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.M. 
But clear ay changes with Mrazek, Geissler, Koelle so we won’t start all over again! B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Endorsed by Whom in MSFC? B




Bonnie – Please call Dr. Seaman’s secretary about status of this reply. B

























